
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

4th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the first week of December, where levels of Christmassy 

excitement are accelerating…rapidly!  

 

Diary Dates for the rest of term 

Wednesday 9th December: Christmas Campfires: Tiddlers & Jellyfish (4.00-4.30pm), 

Dolphins (4.30-5.00pm), Sea Horses (5.00-5.30pm) and Penguins (5.30-6.00pm) 

Thursday 10th December: Christmas Campfires: Turtles (4.00-4.30pm), Starfish (4.30-

5.00pm), Orcas (5.00-5.30pm) and Whales (5.30-6.00pm) 

Wednesday 16th December: Christmas Lunch & Santa-Dash (Christmas jumpers, Santa 

hats and tinsel are a must!) 

Friday 18th December: Last day of term – Merry Christmas! 

All classes return to school on Monday 4th January.  

 

Clothing in school  

Please make sure the children wrap up warm for school. As per current government 

guidelines, we have to keep fresh air circulating around school and classrooms all day, 

every day. We have all the heating on, are trying our very best to ensure classrooms 

remain comfortable learning environments, and the children are very welcome to 

wear extra layers underneath their uniform if needed. Thank you for your support with 

this.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.  

 

I hope you all have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher     
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